
AGENDA 
 

METROPOLITAN CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION 
 

PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED ADDITION OF JUNETEENTH (June 19th) AS A 

METRO HOLIDAY. 

March 8, 2022 
 

 
PLACE & TIME: Howard Office Building, Sonny West Room, 700 2nd Avenue South and         Lindsley 

Avenue, Nashville, Tennessee, 37210, immediately following the regularly 
scheduled Civil Service Meeting 

 
 
CSC MEMBERS: Mr. William H. Farmer, Mrs. D. Billye Sanders, Mrs. Jo Ann North, and Mr. Ethan 

Link, Ms. Alysia Jones 
 
 
OTHER MEMBERS: Mrs. Shannon Hall, Director of Human Resources and Ms. Nicki Eke, Metro Legal 

Department – Attorney to the Commission 
 
 
 

HUMAN RESOURCES 
 

Item #1: Public Hearing to discuss the addition of Juneteenth (June 19th) as a Metro holiday. This request 

to add a holiday requires a change to Civil Service Rules Section 4.5 – Holidays.  

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Requests for ADA accommodation should be directed to the Metro Human Resources Department 

 615-862-6640. 


